
Wind, wind and….MORE wind!!  
 
It’s that time of year when the wind is constant.  If you sit on your boat, or watch from 
ashore, you can see all the sailboats heading out of the harbor looking for that good 
puff of air to move them along.  You might event be able to hear the rigging hum-
ming, sails ruffling and the gentle lapping of the waves along the bow!  If you’re not a 
sailor, and love powerboats or fishing, the mornings have been calm and I hear the 
bite from the halibut has been great lately.  So either way you float, there’s some good 
boating to be had!!   
 
If you’re not out boating, which is an acceptable social distancing activity with the 
members of your own household, please take a moment to read the updated Health 
Orders that came out from the San Mateo County Health Officer, effective on May 28, 
2020, at the below link: 
 

https://www.smchealth.org/sites/main/files/file-
attachments/ho_order_c19-
5e_shelter_in_place_20200528_0.pdf?1590774350 
 

The amended health orders does allow for some additional businesses to reopen, with 
social distancing and other safety protocols in place.  By adhering to these protocols, 
we are helping to continue slow the spread of COVID-19, and will hopefully get back 
to some form of normalcy, sooner vs. later.  Patience will continue to be a virtue with 
this pandemic. 
 
Changing lines to marina tidbits: 
 

 Please help us in keeping our marina and bay waters clean by making sure you 
separate your garbage from the recyclables, and putting them in the proper con-
tainers at the head of each dock.  Do not leave any garbage, bags, cardboard, or 
other items outside the receptacles; it will blow into the marina & bay waters. 

 Cardboard is bulky and does not belong in the garbage or recyclable containers at 
the docks.  There is cardboard recycling dumpsters at the head of Dock 1 and in 
the mid-level parking lot of dock 4; please take a moment to break down the box-
es/cardboard before disposing in either of the two above mentioned locations. 

 Reminder:  Painting of the dock handrails, gates and gate houses is coming to a 
close.  Please utilize the provided bicycle racks along the promenade of the mari-
na, and do not lock anything to the handrails or light poles. 

 Illegal dumping of boat items, household belongings, oil, appliances, etc. is strict-
ly prohibited.  Please ask our office, or maintenance crew, for appropriate meth-
ods, or facilities, to properly dispose of your unwanted items.  By doing so, you’re 
helping us keep our marina and facilities clean and looking its best for yours and 
everyone’s enjoyment. 

 
Until we meet again, please stay healthy, safe, and Happy Boating! 
 
Andrew Rehberg  
Harbormaster 
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Red at Night ~ Sailor’s Delight! 

Photo by M. Hahn 

2020 Tide Tables 
available in the marina office 
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                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 
      400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA 

                             
      Michael Bell, Commodore 

 
 
 

SPYC is closed to guests until further notice, due to COVID-19. 
 
 
 

~ A Breezy Afternoon ~ 


